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Rep. Evans wrote this bill vaguely, by intention. It does accomplish two things. 1) It 

inserts the State between parents and their children (a favorite Democrat ploy), and 

2) it opens a loophole as big as a barn to allow for "certain (unspecified) acts with a 

firearm." This clause could be interpreted extremely broadly, resulting in State-

approved Supervisors invading a family for practically any firearms violation. (And 

who will pay these Supervisors in a state that is already up to its eyeballs in debt?) 

 

As I am fond of saying, this bill should NEVER have seen the light of day. Please 

withdraw HB 2774 from consideration. 


